
COUNCIL MEETING

January 10, 2006
The meeting was opened at 7:35pm with a study of Psalm 83. Present were Pastor Crown, Vicar Gregory, Stephanie Newland, Eric Krugler, Rudy Schroeter, Jim Bartlett, Shawn Leonard, Russ Lampert, and Ray Weikal (presiding).

Pastor
· Rev. Roberts of LHF will speak at Trinity at the end of February.

· Pastor thanks the families that supported Hotel de Zinc.

· PAMS originally intended to work more in the South Bay, but opportunities are now arising in the North Bay.

· Work on the new paraments is going slowly.

· The congregation should welcome the McFerrins and Khody Compani at the January Voters Assembly.

· The new Lutheran Service Book will be used for Lenten noonday and vespers services.

· New lighting within the church has been completed; improving lighting in the narthex and chancellery will be next.

· Plans are being made for the mid-July Higher Things youth gathering.

· Pastor encourages members the attend the circuit convocation on January 29th at  Grace San Mateo.

· Pastor Schufreider of South San Francisco is proposing to serve at both Burlingame and his present congregation.

Minutes from last Council meeting were read and accepted.

Vicar
· 11 Stanford students are attending services.

· On campus Bible study attendance is ~3.

· Goal is to hold 2/3 events per month for Stanford students.

· Prof. Mueller will speak at Stanford on Jan 27 & 28 and at Trinity on Jan 29.

· The President urges all boards to bring progress reports to the next Voters Assembly as requested by the Voters at their previous assembly.
Missions and Evangelism

· The Board has received positive feedback on the advertising campaign run during Advent and Christmas.
Education

· The Youth Group will host a dinner for Hotel de Zinc clients on Jan 21.

· The announcement for the Higher Things youth gathering goes out tomorrow. The forms will go out on Sunday and should be returned by the next Sunday.

Maintenance

· More lights have been installed on the 2nd bar from the front of the church.

· The storage area next to the maintenance shed needs to be cleaned up.

· The new cleaners have been contacted and will probably walk through the facilities on Jan 27.

· Jan 27 is the last day for the old cleaning service.

New Business

· Barbara Cwirla has volunteered to maintain the bulletin board in the parish hall. Please contact her for any additions.
Meeting adjourned at 8:54pm.
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